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Hello everyone!

In response to the recent coronavirus outbreak, the CCS Board of Directors and 31 core volunteers, after careful information
collection, careful consideration, and fair voting, decided that all classes on February 1st and February 8th would be conducted
online. This is the decision we consider most responsible for the school's parents, students, and staff. This is the first trial of distance
learning in our school. We hope parents can support and cooperate with CCS teachers!

For activity classes such as mathematics, English, Public speech and Programming classes will be in the form of online Zoom
Meetings. Please pay attention to check the mailbox and meeting invitation. It is recommended that parents set up audio and video
at home in advance. Teachers of drawing classes will use electronic lesson plans, asking students to complete their work according to
the content of the lesson plans. Chess will use electronic lesson plans and online games. For other activity classes, such as sports,
dance, singing, and crafting, we don’t have a good way to teach remotely at the moment. We hope to arrange make up lessons in the
future. We hope everyone understand and we are open to any good suggestions!




